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September 21st: Parent-Teacher Conf. 
                                        3:30 pm to 7:15 pm
September 22nd: Staff Inservice 
                                        No School
September 23rd: Homecoming Dance
                                         7:00 pm to 10:00 pm
September 25th: Board Meeting
                                        5:45 pm to 7:00 pm
September 27th: Picture Day 
                                         7:45 am - 11:00 am

Please mark your calendars and join us for
these important events. 

We are delighted to shine a spotlight on our
remarkable Jr. High Team, composed of Ms.
Hoover, Ms. Johnson, Mrs. Bowen, Ms. Breidis,
Mr. Schafer, Mrs. Goettelman, Ms. Long, Ms.
Smith, Mrs. Wilson, Ms. Brame, and Mr. White.
Their collective efforts recently culminated in a
highly successful Jr. High Orientation, which we
can't help but celebrate!

During this event, our Jr. High Team went
above and beyond, dedicating their time and
energy to meticulously plan and execute a
memorable evening. Their hard work and
commitment ensured a massive turnout of
students and their families, creating an
atmosphere of warmth, excitement, and
confidence as we prepare to embark on the
new school year.

Their dedication, not only to teaching but also
to fostering a welcoming and inclusive
community, is truly commendable. We are
incredibly fortunate to have such a passionate
and caring group of educators guiding our
students.

So, to our Jr. High Team, we extend our
heartfelt gratitude for your outstanding
teamwork and unwavering dedication to our
school community. Thank you for making Jr.
High Orientation a resounding success and for
creating an environment where our students
feel valued, supported, and inspired.
Here's to a fantastic school year ahead, led by
this exceptional team!

4615 Tower Ave, St. Bernard, OH 45217  |  https://hs.sbepschools.org

Hello, Titan Community!

August has been an incredible month, and we have
some exciting updates to share with you.

We are thrilled to report that we had a highly
successful opening of school. Students, staff, and
families came together, and the energy was truly
remarkable. We are proud to announce that our
fantastic start to the school year even caught the
attention of both WLWT and WCPO news. It's
wonderful to see our Titan spirit shining brightly in
the community!

Additionally, we want to give a huge shoutout to our
Musical Theatre, Cheerleading, Football, and Cross
Country teams. They all did an outstanding job at
the German Luau at the beginning of the month.
Their performances and spirit were truly exceptional,
and we're proud to share that they even took home
the award for the Best Float in the parade!

Fall sports are kicking into high gear, and our
student-athletes are already making us proud.
Football, cross country, soccer, volleyball, and
cheerleading are all in full swing, and the dedication
and sportsmanship displayed by our athletes are
commendable. Let's continue to cheer them on to
success throughout the season!

In academics, our students have completed their
MAP testing. These assessments provide valuable
insights into their strengths and areas for
improvement, enabling our teachers to tailor their
instruction to meet the unique needs of each
student. We are committed to fostering a supportive
and enriching learning environment for all.

As we move forward into September, let's carry this
positive momentum with us and keep the Titan
spirit alive. Thank you for being an essential part of
our school community, and we look forward to a
fantastic school year ahead!
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Titans SportsTitans Sports
Junior High Volleyball: Our teams are
gaining momentum as they head into
conference play next week.

Girls Soccer: We're thrilled to have 15
talented girls on the team, the most in
recent years, and they're off to a strong
start!

Cheerleading: Our cheerleaders are
keeping the energy high at football games,
with Junior High cheerleaders ready to
shine.

Cross Country: Both Junior High and High
School teams are impressing in their early
meets, and just took home first place as a
team in the Clark Invitational!

Junior High Football: Our team is gearing
up for their first game next week.

High School Football: Our High School
football team is on fire with a 3-0 record!
This weekend, they face off against
Summit Country Day, aiming to extend
their winning streak on our Community
Night.
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We are thrilled to introduce our exciting
lineup of after-school clubs for the
upcoming school year! These clubs offer
an excellent opportunity for students to
dive into their passions, develop new
skills, and build lasting friendships
outside the classroom.

Our current offerings include the
Homework Assistance Club, American
Sign Language Club, Spirit Squad,
Student Council, and many more to
come! Whether your interest lies in
academic support, cultural enrichment,
leadership development, or simply
having fun with like-minded peers,
there's a club for you.

But here's the best part: if you have an
idea for a club that's not currently on the
list, we encourage you to take the
initiative! Students interested in starting
a new club should talk to their teachers
about their vision and work on finding a
staff member willing to sponsor the club.
We believe in empowering our students
to create and lead clubs that reflect their
unique interests and talents.

Stay tuned for more details about club
meeting times and how to get involved.
Join us in making this school year an
enriching and memorable experience
through our diverse range of after-school
clubs.

We can't wait to see our Titans explore
their passions and thrive in these
exciting extracurricular activities!

After School ClubsAfter School Clubs

Hats off to Esmerelda Damian Bibian and Miguel
Damian Bibian for their fantastic victories in the

High School Girls and Boys Races at the Clark
Invitational Cross Country meet!

Meanwhile, on the football field, Emma
Rutemueller made history by setting a new record
for the most PATs in a game. And let's not forget
Demico Harris, who's rewriting the record books

with his exceptional performances. He's currently
leading all Ohio players with a remarkable 856

rushing yards. Keep that SBEP spirit soaring as we
continue to create history on the gridiron!
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We want to extend our deepest gratitude to all
the community members, families, and staff
who joined us for our "Walk Down Memory
Lane" events. Both times were incredibly
packed with the Titan community coming
together to share cherished memories and
take one last look at our beloved building.

It was heartwarming to see the halls filled with
laughter, stories, and nostalgia as everyone
reminisced about their time here. These events
not only allowed us to celebrate our history but
also provided a glimpse into the bright future
of our beautiful new school.

Your presence and participation made these
occasions truly special, and we are thankful to
have such a strong and supportive Titan
community. As we move forward, let's carry the
memories of our old building with us and look
ahead to the exciting adventures that await in
our new school.

Once again, thank you for being an essential
part of our journey, and we can't wait to create
more wonderful memories together in our new
home.

"A Walk Down Memory Lane""A Walk Down Memory Lane"
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SBEP is joining Start with Hello week, a vital
initiative by the Sandy Hook Promise, aimed at
educating and empowering both youth and adults
to prevent violence in schools, homes, and
communities. During the week of the 18th, we'll
focus on fostering positive peer relationships
through engaging lessons. Additionally, we're
excited to welcome guest speakers from
"I'mPortant" to share their insights. Furthermore,
we're initiating a valuable partnership with Talbert
House, who will be conducting group sessions to
enhance our students' ability to build positive peer
relationships. Together, we're making our
community safer and more connected.

Start With Hello WeekStart With Hello Week


